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June 21, 2006
Nancy Judy
Director of Regulatory & Revenue
United Telephone Company of the Northwest
902 Wasco Street, A0412

Hood River, OR 97031-3105

Subject:
Docket UT-063030, Late-filed Interconnection Agreement with Cricket Communications, Inc.
Dear Ms. Judy:

On May 5, 2006, United Telephone Company of the Pacific Northwest (United) filed a request for approval of an interconnection agreement between United and Cricket Communications, Inc. (Cricket) in Docket UT-063030.  The agreement is a consent item scheduled for the commission’s open meeting on June 28, 2006.  
The agreement provides rates, terms and conditions for commercial mobile radio services.  The agreement was signed by Cricket on February 14, 2006, and by United on March 9, 2006.  The agreement was filed 80 days after Cricket’s signature. The commission reserves the right to investigate, and if appropriate, commence a separate proceeding to complain, enforce, and penalize United for failure to meet the filing requirements of Section 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996.  WAC 480-07-640 (effective January 1, 2004) makes it clear that interconnection agreements are to be filed for approval within 30 days after the agreement is signed.    
For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact Deborah Reynolds by e-mail dreynold@wutc.wa.gov or telephone (360) 664-1255.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

cc:  Cricket Communications
       (Attn:  Director of Interconnect, 10307 Pacific Center Court, San Diego, CA  92121)  
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